
Bay Music Boosters 

Board Meeting 

September 12. 2018 

Minutes 

 

David Johnson- 

Welcome everyone! 

 

Mr. Awad- 

Thank you everyone who volunteered to help with marching band. Row of the day lunches, uniform 

fitting volunteers, picture day, and all of you who help make it all run so smoothly. The marching band 

will play at YSU on Labor Day weekend. Thursday night game this week, so no zero hour classes. Call 

time for Thursday and Saturday will be at 5:15pm. 

Middle School update- 

Everything is off and running. All the 5th grade instruments were delivered. 6th grade band added new 

instruments and instructors are coming in to help 6th graders with the transition. Jazz Band tryouts are in 

progress. The 8th grade band will be performing with the Rocket Marching Band on October 18th. They 

will practice on October 9th at the high school. 

 

Mrs. Singler- 

Middle School Orchestra concert will be October 24th at 7:00pm. HS programs up and running. It was the 

first Chamber Orchestra rehearsal. The new cellos are awesome, thank you! The new cello rack arrived. 

Thank you to all who made the membership drive a huge success.  

 

Mindy Thomas- 

Mini Rockette camp had 82 girls participate. Thank you to the Boosters for dry cleaning the Rockette 

uniforms. The EWF shows have been great. Stevie Wonder show is set for the next game.  

 

David Johnson- 

Thank you to all our many volunteers! 

 

 



Mike McNamee- 

Financial report. Membership Drive has reached $34,000. 

 

Brian Deibel- 

Membership Drive was a huge success. The students did a great job. Looking at how to make sign ups 

more efficient and make sure we get the incoming freshman. Sign up Rockettes in the spring.  

 

Kristen Dodd- 

Very busy couple of months with emails and the website.  

 

Tracy Deibel- 

Looking into using Manhattan Cleaners in Alliance, Ohio. Better service and more for our money. Thank 

you to all the uniform volunteers! We will most likely need to order some new pants and jackets for 

marching band. We secured the date for the Blitz(4.4.2019) 

 

Next meet will be October 10th. Meeting adjourned 7:45pm 

 

 

 

 


